
25th March 2021 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
 
 
I wish to certify that I have gone over the original article entitled: Special Surgical Approaches 
During The Peri-COVID-19 Pandemic: Recommendations For Robotic and Transanal Minimal 
invasive Surgery (TEM/TAMIS/TaTME) - Short running head: Robotic & transanal surgery in 
the pandemic- by Luis Sánchez-Guillén and Rosa Jiménez-Rodríguez. This is a paper prepared 
for the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery on behalf of the European Society of 
Coloproctology (ESCP) Guidelines Committee.  
 
I am an Australian-born native English speaker who is a past Academic Professor of Surgery. I 
have made cosmetic corrective changes to the English of this article at the request of the lead 
author Dr Luis Sánchez-Guillén so that it will be suitable for publication. 
 
 
With Kindest Regards, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Paul Zbar  
M.D., (Lond)., M.B., B.S., F.R.C.S. (Edin)., F.R.A.C.S., F.S.I.C.C.R. (Hon) 
Past Professor of Surgery (University of Tel Aviv) 
Snr PG/UG Tutor Surgical Anatomy 
Dept Neuroscience and Anatomy Melbourne University Melbourne Australia   
 


